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IQAC MEETING 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

In view of the DVV clarification-related work, the IQAC Coordinator would like 

to address the staff. Accordingly, a meeting is arranged on 20th November 2023 

at 4 pm in Principal Cabin. The AQAR Promoter, Assistant Coordinator, 

Conveners, and members of the different criteria are informed to attend the 

meeting. Indeed, your presence, positive interaction and involvement will speed 

up the DVV work. No second thought about this. So, you are requested to show 

your presence in the meeting. We have completed the first two stages of NAAC 

work, one is the IIQA and the other is the SSR submission. Now, we are in the 

third stage of the NAAC-related work. It is the time bond stage and has to be 

completed on or before the target date. Our top priority is to get the work done 

within the stipulated time.  

 In anticipation of your presence. 

 With regards, 

  

 

                                                                                                  Sd/- 

                                                                                      Dr. T.S. Halemane 

                                                                                             Principal 

 

 

From the office of the IQAC 


